
Exchange with representatives of publishing companies in Japan 
 

 On March 26,Dr. Akima Umezawa, Consul-General of Japan in Dubai hosted, at his residence, an 
exchange meeting with representatives of publishing companies of Japan, which visited Dubai. 
Attended publishing companies are Japan’s major ones include Kodansha, Shogakukan and 
Shueisha. It was a fruitful opportunity to discuss about cooperation and exchange between Japan 
and UAE in the field of publishing.  
 

Speech and Presentation by Dr. Umezawa 


